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July 1, 2011
Notice to Agencies and Plan Members

Plan member ID cards for short plan year have been sent

Office of Group Benefits plan members who were already enrolled in the PPO, Blue
Cross HMO, UnitedHealthcare CDHP-HSA or LaCHIP Affordable health plans and did not
make a change will not receive new ID cards for the plan year beginning July 1, 2011.

Vantage has issued new ID cards to all current and new plan members enrolled in the
Medical Home HMO and Regional HMO plans.

All OGB plan members who made a health plan change for the plan year beginning July
1, 2011, should have received a new ID card by now.

The Office of Group Benefits urges any plan member who has made a change and has
not received an ID card by July 1 to contact his or her health plan to request an ID card.



